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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I would like to personally invite you to participate in our Subregional Celebration of Heavenly Parent's 

Day and True Parents' Birthday on Saturday, January 25. The celebration will include a Pledge Service at 

7:00 a.m., followed by a Celebration Breakfast with our clergy and friends at 8:30 a.m. 

 

Let us celebrate together the lives of True Parents and invite our friends and guests to join as well. 

 

Venue is the Hammerstein Ballroom of the Manhattan Center at 311 West 34th St., New York, NY 10001 

 

Space is limited, so please register to secure your seat: Subregion 1 Celebration 2020 

 

If you haven't done so already, you can also give a financial gift for True Parents' Birthday here. 

 

God Bless, and see you there! 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


